April 4, 2023 FOI No: 2023-020
Redacted S. 22
vIA EMAILRedacted S. 22

Dear Redacted S. 22

Re: Request for Information
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the following information
pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the “Act”):

The amounts of legal fees and settlement amounts the City has paid for the following:

e Helen Fathers Center Street Walkway
e The city's expropriation of 1510 Johnston Road

The 15 liability claims in 2022 - Liability claims:

e Total amount of those claims

Access to this information is not available. The total legal cost for defending a specific litigation
matter is excepted from the disclosure requirements of the Act under Section 14 solicitor client
privilege (legal advice privilege) and common law settlement privilege.

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Lot

Tracey Arthur
Director of Corporate Administration
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15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock BC, Canada V4B 1Y6 www.whiterockcity.ca



If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request,
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to:

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street
Victoria BC V8W 1H2

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with:

your name, address, and telephone number;

a copy of this letter;

a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and
the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review.
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